CHENEGA CORPORATION

NOTICE OF LAYOFF TO DISLOCATED WORKER UNIT AND/CR LOCAL CHIEF ELECTED OFFICAL
PURSUANT TO THE WORKER ADJUSTMENT AND RETRAINING NOTIFICATION (WARN) ACT

Kim Kolvig

Rapid Response Coordinator
Alaska Dislocated Worker Unit
P.O. Box 115509

Juneau, AK 99811-5509

To Whom It May Concerm:

This notice is being provided pursuant to regulations contained in the Worker Adjustment and
Retraining Notification (WARN) Act of 1988, which requires affected empioyers {o provide nofice
to certain government units or officials of a pending mass layoff or permanent closure.

This is to advise you that on September 30, 2020, Chenega Security and Support Solutions,
LLC. {CS3) will lay off employees at Shemya Island. The number of employees affected is 64. A
list of the affected positions is enclosed. Affected employees do not have bumping rights.

The union representing employees at this facility is IBEW Local 1547 and its chief elected
official is Don Sharp. The telephone number is 907-777-7231 and the address is 3333 Denali
St. #200, Anchorage AK 99503.

For further information, please contact me at 571-291-7621.

Sincerely,

ade F. Dennis
Generat Manager
Chenega Security and Support Solutions, LLC. (CS3)
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The job titles of the positions that will be affected and the number of affected employees in each
job category are as follows.

Title Count !
Security Guard [I/Alarm Monitor 58 |
Security Guard |l Lead 2

Security Guard Ii/Lead QAA 4|
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